
Results of the Web poll
There were 93 responses in total. The answers to individual questions were as follows:

The Vice-Chancellor
Should the Vice-Chancellor be the principal academic and administrative officer of the University?
Yes – 64
No – 20
No answer – 9 

Should the Vice-Chancellor be supported by up to five Pro-Vice-Chancellors?
Yes – 59
No – 25
No answer – 9

The University Council
Do you agree that the majority of the Council should continue to be elected by members of the Regent House?
Yes – 68
No – 15
No answer – 10

Do you agree that the Chairs of the Councils of the Schools should be members of the University Council?
Yes – 53
No – 29
No answer – 11 

Do you agree that there should be external members on the Council?
Yes – 67
No – 18
No answer – 8

If yes, is three members:
Too many – 17
Too few – 23
About right – 33
No answer – 20

Should there be members of Assistant Staff on the Council?
Yes – 71
No – 13
No answer – 9

If yes, is three members:
Too many – 20
Too few – 14
About right – 36
No answer – 23

Chairs of the Councils of the Schools
Should the Chairs’ functions be defined and their roles and enhanced and supported?
Yes – 67
No – 16
No answer – 10

The Regent House
Should its current role be retained?
Yes – 67
No – 13
No answer – 13

Should its membership be extended as proposed to include academic and academic-related staff employed on
unestablished contracts?
Yes – 62
No – 20
No answer – 11
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Do you think the minimum of 50 signatures proposed to initiate an amendment or ballot is 
About right – 38
Too low – 7
Too high – 38
No answer – 10

Generally
Are the proposals along the right lines?
Yes – 54
No – 27
No answer – 12
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